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The Iglesia Cristiana Restauracion Familiar Casa De Dios or in Chinandega and Conference Director and
Pastors German Baquedano y Silvia Valverde are hard at work, making connections, finding ways to expand
God's Kingdom through networking, through relationships and through the sharing of God's Word with
people. Restrictive times have not held them back. Pastor German is a "Go getter" from the time we met him
and we love his ministry work ethic in pressing forward even among opposition and obstacles that get in the
way. Over the past two years, Pastor German has helped get started 4 congregations as either a new church
plant or affiliation and just recently they had a meeting to share together in ministry teachings. One of the
reports that came in is this: "Today | was blessed with the leaders and pastors of the association of Churches
of God who met in Chinandega to receive the teaching with the general theme: The Christian leader ... In the
development of the teaching and fraternity of the participants the Lord touched our hearts to continue doing
the work that he has entrusted to us. | thank Pastor German Baquedano for the invitation to share this
teaching ... Blessings in a big way." Reverend Agustine Flores. The Nicaraguan Conference has begun to
grow and expand fairly quickly. We look forward to seeing how God blesses them and moves them in the
coming years. Not too long-ago Pastor German and his family experienced very hard times, suffering times.
God has pulled them through this season of their life and we can see how they are being molded into a new
season of reaping the benefits of serving Him over all other things. We can always trust that God will protect
us, look out for us and lift us up over our adversaries. We pray that they may keep on loving God, his work,
and that they continue to serve him with all their hearts, mind and soul as they press on in giving him the best
of who they are along the way! May God bless the Nicaraguan Conference, Pastors and Church.

To financially support the ministry in Nicaragua or Latino Ministries Directors Caleb and Christina
Acosta, make your check payable to “CGGC” and mail to “CGGC - Global Reach, PO Box 926, Findlay,
OH 45839. On the memo line, list either GR2810 Nicaragua Ministries or GR2764 Pastors Caleb &
Christina Acosta Support.

To give securely online, visit cggc.org/global-reach-ministries and select Nicaragua or USA Latino
Ministries. Thank you for your support and gifts!




